KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS INSURANCE

Happy New Year! As we begin this new year, we give thanks for all the blessings we received in 2024 and
prayers of hope that this new vear will include blessings for one and all!

Although I've had the honor and privilege of serving as a Worthy Fraternal Insurance Agent for the past
seven years, | thought I would re-introduce myself to everyone and, specifically, new brother Knights and
councils that I now support either directly or with one of the field agents on my team. For starters, ['ve been
a brother Knight (and Sir Knight) for 14+ vears and have been providing financial management and services
for many years, I was born a cheesehead (yes Wisconsin!) but grew up in Northern California in the Redding
area,

After graduating from the U85, Naval Academy and serving with another great band of brothers in the 1.8,
Marine Corps, [ attended business school at New York University earning my MBA in Finance. 1 worked in
New York and California in various finance, operations management and tech sales positions before becom-
ing a small business owner (a couple of times). The opportunity to take my background and experiences,
combine them with my Catholic faith, and follow Blessed Father McGivneys vision of helping to ensure the
financial security of Catholic families was an easy decision and it truly has been a blessing.

My goal in this role is simple: to continue bringing our blessed founder’s vision to those I support by en-
suring that each of my brother Knights® financial future is secure for themselves and their loved ones while
we are here on earth as well as after we have been called to be with Christ. I am looking forward to this new
vear and meeting up with each one of you. Please feel free to reach out to me as well.

Wishing you and your family a blessed 2025/
God Bless,

Dave Moeller, FICF, MDRET
Assistant General Sales Manager
Phone: (916) B01-3403 email: dave.moeller@kofc.org




